
MISSION TO MEXICO REPORT
January 25, 2009

At the time of the last cabinet meeting John Roundy of Monroe and Glen Spring of

Albany along with their wives were involved in a Mission to Victoria Mexico. A caravan

consisting of a bus, an ambulance, a pickup truck and the Mission to Mexico trailer

loaded with supplies for needy Mexican people left Beloit on October 19th.

20 boxes of school and cosmetic supplies were dropped at a girl’s orphanage in

Reynoso, Mexico. In all about 2250 people were served in this four day mission.

As we write this report about 40 Wisconsin Lions are conducting an eye Mission near

Vera Cruz, Mexico. On February 5th the third Mission will be held at Camargo, Mexico.

This is a city of about 25,000 near Rio Grande City, TX. The 4th mission will be on

February 18th.

Because the success of these missions depends on a good supply of used eye glasses

from our Lions eye glass recycling center we encourage all clubs in their efforts to

collect them.

Respectfully submitted,
Erling Isely and Glen Spring
District 27-D1 Mission to Mexico co-chairs


